
 

 

It is a great honour to represent the Towcester and District Rotary Club as President. 
The club is involved in local, national and international events and other charities. 
We have just had another successful Midsummer Music festival where we 
showcased much of the local musical talent. We will also have more musical events 
including our Proms concert and visiting choirs to further promote the talents of our 
local young musicians.  

We are involved in local schools and will again be running a range of competitions 
for our local young people. Our entrants have been successful in District and 
National competitions which shows the quality of our local young people.  

Working with other Rotary Clubs and local groups we are supporting education 
development in Africa and transport of supplies and ambulances to Ukraine.  

Our membership is increasing but we are still looking for new members to join the 
club to help us deliver our exciting range of projects. We are focussed on providing 
help, support, knowledge and experience but we are all keen to ensure we have fun 
and enjoy ourselves doing it.  
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